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IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION 

SPS 

985 Plenty Road Sewerage Project  
March 2021 
 

Project update  

We’re continuing work to construct a new 
sewer along the southern side of Vincent 
Drive, South Morang.  

Unstable ground conditions have slowed 
our progress and this work has taken 
longer than expected. 

We expect the work to be finished by 
30 June 2021.  

We’re working with the power authority to 
ensure safety as the work is close to the 
streetlight foundations - from the 
Marymede Catholic College’s gate on 
Vincent Drive to the railway reserve.  

Comdain, our project partners, will be 
onsite in late March.  

Work will stop for the Easter break from Thursday 1 April and will resume on Tuesday  
6 April. Normal working hours are 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday and from 7am to 1pm on 
Saturday.  

When the new pipeline is finished, it will be connected to the existing network on the northern 
side of Vincent Drive. This new sewer will support future growth in South Morang. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we complete this 
important work. 

More information 
For more information about this project, visit yvw.com.au/plentyrd or contact the YVW Project 

Manager George Mushamiri on 9872 1199 or George.mushamiri@yvw.com.au  
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